
Grandparents’ Day – October 14, 2022 

We are excited to host Grandparents' Day on Friday, October 14. Due to limited parking and 

construction restrictions, we will do 2 sessions to split the crowd. We recognize this can make for a 

long day for grandparents who want to attend both sessions. Thorntown has some wonderful 

eateries where you can catch up with friends and grab a bite before returning for our afternoon 

session. Hopefully you can make a great day of celebrating your role as grandparents! 

Grades 3-6: 

• 8:45 Sign-in stations open up at doors 11 & 12 on the east end of the building. Grandparents 

may visit classrooms briefly as time allows, until the program begins in the gym. 

• 9:30 Grandparents take their seats in the gym 

• 9:45 Program 

• 10:15 or when program ends - Release students back to classrooms 

• 10:20 Release grandparents to leave 

Grades PreK-2: 

• 12:30 Sign-in stations open up at doors 11 & 12 at the east end of the building. Grandparents 

may visit classrooms briefly as time allows, until the program begins in the gym. 

• 1:15 Grandparents take their seats in the gym 

• 1:30 Program 

• 2:00 or when program ends - Release students back to classrooms 

• 2:05 Release grandparents to leave building (Must clear any parking from Mill Street for 

busses to arrive by 2:15) 

Secure Sign-In: We are asking grandparents to pre-register to help expedite the sign-in process. They 

can still attend if they do not pre-register, but they will need a background check run upon arrival to 

be permitted in the building. This can slow their check-in time. To pre-register, please click here. 

Please note that ALL visitors to our school must present identification to be admitted in the building. 

Don’t leave home without it.  Thank you! 

Parking: School staff will park off-site that day to open up the parking lot for our visitors. Parking will 

still be limited, so plan your arrival accordingly in the event you need to park off-site. 

Dismissal: We are asking to be notified in writing on or before the morning of Oct 14 of any students 

who will be going home with their grandparents. Following the program, these students will return to 

their classrooms to gather their belongings, before being released to the office at the main entrance 

where they will connect with their grandparents. No one should leave with students without signing 

them out in the office. 

It is very important for parents to pass the info on to grandparents so they have the details and pre-

registration info. 

We look forward to this special day! 

 

 

https://secure.safevisitorsolutions.com/Safe/Visitor/Webo0737

